Site Inspection Report

For the Forest land proposed for diversion under F.C. Act, 1980.
Project proposed: No. FP/AS/OFC/73279/2020, dtd. 08/12/2020.

The proposed diversion site was inspected by the undersigned on 28/06/2021.
The area proposed for diversion is to an extent of 0.092 ha. of Bhomoraguri RF under Sonitpur
West Division, Tezpur and will pass through the right of way of NH 37 (A).

During the period of inspection, representative of user Agency, the DFO and the
Range officer of Sadar Range, Tezpur accompanied the undersigned.

During the period of inspection of the proposed site, it was noticed that the
proposed area was already diverted for construction of four lanning of NH-37 (A) vide Govt.
of India letter No. 3 ASC 009/2016-SHI/2771-72, dtd 31/10/2018 and animals like monkeys,
snakes, birds, Vermin etc. are found in the proposed area. No archaeological/Heritage site/
defence establishment or any other important monuments located in the proposed area. The
density of the Forest cover over the identified area is 6.0% and the area proposed for diversion
for laying Optical Fiber Cable is unavoidable and barest minimum. It is also noticed that the
proposed area falls within the Eco Sensitive Zone of (6™ Addition) Kaziranga National Park

and Tiger Reserve and movement of Elephant is there within the proposed area.
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Conservator of Forests,
Northern Assam Circle, Tezpur.



